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Letter to Customers 

May 22, 2018

Re:  Phishing Emails 

We have been informed that a number of our customers have received phishing emails from 
scammers pretending to work for Resolute Forest Products.  

We take information security very seriously and ask that you also be vigilant in order to prevent 
fraud and to help protect our common interests.  

Here are a few precautions to take: 
• Confirm the sender’s identity before replying to email requests and before opening 

attachments or clicking on links, even if they appear to come from a legitimate source. 

• Consult your Information Technology department about any phishing attempts. 

• Call us to validate communications originating from Resolute. Here is an example of a 

fraudulent email request. (Note the misspelling of Resolute in the email addresses.) 
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If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Resolute sales or customer service 
representative. Thank you for your vigilance. 

Yours truly, 

John Lafave Luc Thériault 
Senior Vice President Division Vice President 
Pulp and Paper Sales and Marketing  Wood Products – Sales, Fiber Supply and  

Business Optimization 


